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West Bretton Junior & Infant School

Newsletter

18.9.14
Read Write Inc

Thank you to those parents who attended the Read Write Inc meeting yesterday morning. We hope that it gave you an insight in to how we teach reading and writing and how you can help your child at home. For those parents who were unable to attend the meeting, there are handouts in the parent information points in both corridors. If these are all taken, or you are unable to get into school please don`t hesitate to ask for a copy. 
Jeans for Genes
Tomorrow is “Jeans for Genes” Day and we shall be supporting this in school by asking children to wear denim “bottoms” and usual school tops in return for a donation of £1 - last year we raised £84. 

Parent Governor Vacancies

All families were sent a letter last Friday regarding the two Parent Governor vacancies on our Governing Body. The closing date for nominations is tomorrow so please put forms in the post box outside the school office.     

Golden Book

Wee done to our “Golden Book” children this week:
Class 1  Isabella Barber and Darcey Hargill

Class 2  Tom Cawthorne and Sophie Hoyland
Class 3  Lily Sykes and Georgina Slade

Class 4  Steven Taylor and Lottie Wood
Harvest Festival

We shall be holding our Harvest Festival on Friday next week, 26th September at 2.30 p.m. at the Church in West Bretton. We warmly invite parents and carers to join us.  We would be very grateful if each child could bring just one item of fruit or vegetable which will go towards making up a basket from each class. The theme of the harvest will be “Thank you for the food we eat”.
On Sunday 28th September at 10.30 a.m. the Church will be celebrating their Harvest Festival and some members of our “Glee Club” will be performing. After the service all produce, including that provided by school, will be sold and the proceeds sent to either a food bank or a centre for the homeless. The children are to make a decision on this next week. 
After School Clubs

Thank you for your support of our after school clubs. Our KS2 Art Club meets for the first time this evening. Our Multisports Club commenced last Friday – there are spaces left if your child is interested. 

Our Glee Club has also recommenced and they are busy practising for their appearance at the Harvest Festival on 28th. 

Sportsdesk

Our Year 4,5,6 cross country team are competing tonight at Horbury Academy. We wish our team -  Georgina Slade, Anwen Jones, Alistair Cocker, Alexander Parkinson, Sophie Clarke, Mia Stokes, Olivia Hargill, Edward Briggs, Lottie Wood and Isobel Walsh the best of luck.
We are delighted to inform you that up until the end of this half term the children in Year 1 / 2 and 3 / 4 are having gymnastic coaching as one of their PE lessons. A large number of children requested this on their end of year questionnaires and we have been lucky enough to support this through Sport Premium funding. 
Student Council

The 2013/14 Student Council – Isobel Walsh, Sophie Clarke, Frances Cocker, Lucas Peele, George Godley and Grace Mwambingu did a super presentation about what the Student Council does and they highlighted their achievements last year. All children will be voting on new Student Council members for their class early next week.  Please talk to your child to see if they want to be a member. If they are interested they need to write about what would make them a good Student Councillor and how they could make our school a better place. 

You are very welcome to help them with this and even be their scribe! If they are too shy to read it out, then an adult will do this for them.  In fact in some classed the children decide that they want the teacher to read them out so that it is completely anonymous. All children will have 3 votes each – we will let you know the outcome next week. 

If your child is in Foundation Stage Miss Nelson and the children will choose representatives together. 

And finally    ………

A reminder of current school collections – Morrisons “Let`s Grow” Vouchers and clean plastic milk bottle tops e.g. milk, soft drinks. Thank you. 
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